
Autumn 
Year 5 & 6 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Welcome back for the Autumn Term; here is an idea of what we will be learning in Year 5 and 6 in our new 

topic: ‘Does the world ever change?’ 

We have lots of fun learning coming up this half-term: 

 

Maths:  

• place value 

• four operations 

 

 

Science: We will be focusing on learning the life cycles of mammals, insects, birds and  

amphibians. Along with learning the reproductive parts of a plant. 

 

English: We will be focusing on grammar for the first few weeks, looking at how to build 

sentences and develop paragraphs.  

 

History: We will explore ‘what does a census tell us?’ where we will investigate what a 

historian can learn from primary sources.  

 

RE: We will explore how beliefs and ideas about land shape the way human beings live. 

 

Art: We are looking at artists and movements, observational drawing and will be 

working towards creating a final piece inspired by the works of Alexis Rockman. 

 

PE: We will be practising our athletic skills and working on our understanding of fitness. 

Year 5/6 T have PE on Thursday and Friday. Year 5/6P have PE on Wednesday and  

Friday. Year 5/6WP have PE on Wednesday and Thursday. 

 

Computing: We will be looking at how identity online can be copied, modified or altered and 

how to make responsible choices online based on their online identy.  

 

 

Music: Year 5/6WP are going to be learning how to play the trumpet this half term. 

While 5/6 T & P will be learning new songs and how to find the pulse of the music. 

 

What will we be learning? 


